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Ottawa, December 6, 1974.

Dear Mr. Morgan:
I am eorry Indeed to have delayed writing 

you after haring bad the advantage of a talk with you 
ae long ago a» the 16th November. Ae you are aware, I 
hare been absent almost continuously since. I had the 
matter, however, noted for attention and would have written 
you today in any event.

May I express the hope that any difficulties 
that have arisen In the County of Sorel are on the way to 
removal and that our friends there will unite for the good 
of the cause and against the Government, which Is beyond all 
doubt so mismanaging public policy as to seriously Impede 
progress in this country. You have had the advantage of 
long experience and 1 feel sure that the eleotoys there will 
recognise the value of thle experience# especially In matters 
of organisation and preparations for the conteet.

With kindest regards.
Yours yery truly,

W.O.M. Morgan, Esq.,
The Sorel News,

Sorel, P.Q.
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